
                                                                              

TAKE PRIDE IN SUNNYSIDE 
 

SUNNYSIDE SENIOR PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1042 Weber Street East, Kitchener, Ontario N2A 1B6   519 896-1130 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 

Dear Grade Six Students and Parents/Guardians: 

 

The staff at Sunnyside would like to extend a warm welcome to all Grade 6 students and 

families who will be attending in September. Senior school life is very different, yet so 

exciting for students to continue to develop academically and socially at this important 

time in their lives. Students will have the opportunity to make new friends, learn new 

skills and become involved in the many activities and opportunities that are offered. We 

invite you to attend Sunnyside School’s Grade Six to Seven Orientation Night on 

Thursday, May 22nd, at 6:30pm.  This short, informal presentation will provide the 

students and their families an opportunity to see the facility, meet the staff, and ask 

questions about life at a great senior school. We “Take Pride In Sunnyside” and know that 

you will love being a part of the Sunnyside community! 

 

The program for the evening will be as follows: 

 • Welcome / Introductions / Principal’s message 

 • Student performances and reflections 

 • Brief words from special programs 

 • Tour of the school 

 • Refreshments 

 

Parents please note, for this evening event you are allowed to park on Euler, Prospect or 

Emerald Streets on both sides of the street.  The posted no parking signs can be ignored 

(we have special permission from the traffic department). 

 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Sunnyside Staff 

 
 

DATE:  Thursday, May 22nd, 2014 
 

TIME:  6:30pm 
 

PLACE:  SUNNYSIDE SCHOOL GYM 
 

 


